
  

 
                                                                                           
  
 
 
 
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been invited to attend an Able Writers Day at Betty Layward Primary School On 
Friday 8th February 2019. 
 
The day will be enjoyable and rewarding where the children will get the opportunity to work 
with one of the UK’s leading fiction and non-fiction writers Robin Price. The children will gain a 
great deal from working with him throughout the day on various aspects of writing. 
 
Date: Friday 8th February 2019 
Where: Betty Layward Primary School, Clissold Road, London, N16 9EX 
Start time: 9.30a.m 
Finish time: 3.00p.m. 
Equipment needed: packed lunch  
 
Your child will be leaving school at 9.15am with a member of staff to walk to Betty Layward 
Primary School. They will need to bring a packed lunch with them as we will be staying at Betty 
Layward to eat lunch. The children will return to school at 3.15pm ready for the end of the day. 
 
Please sign the slip below to give your child permission to attend the Able Writers Day on Friday 
8th February 2019. 
 
 
Please return the slips to Mrs McKelvey ASAP. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Breda Mckelvey 

I give my child permission to attend the Able Writers Day at Betty Layward School on 8th 
February 2019 . I will provide my child with a packed lunch. 
Name of Child ___________________________  Date _____________________ 
Parent Signature _______________________________ 

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 
Barn Street, Stoke Newington,  

LONDON N16 0JT 
Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 
 

 Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 
 

‘Through God’s love,  

we strive to be the best we can be’. 


